
Hello Fellow Educators, 

 

I am writing to let you know about a long-term leave replacement for an 8th grade Middle 

School Mathematics teacher located in North Caldwell NJ at West Essex Middle School. 

Please kindly direct any interested applicants to complete this application or contact me 

directly if they are interested. This is a great opportunity for a December graduate to jump 

right into the profession. 

 

Regards, 

 

-- 

Greg Aschoff 
Supervisor of Mathematics and Business 
West Essex Regional School District 
973-228-1200 x1369 
gaschoff@westex.org 
 

https://www.applitrack.com/westex/onlineapp/default.aspx?Category=Middle+School+Teaching
mailto:gaschoff@westex.org

